
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors 
From: Josselyn Quine 
Date: September 15, 2023 
Subject: Recognition for Mike Lutcavish – 25 years of service 
 
Mike was hired as a temporary employee on May 12,1997 and was hired as a full time employee 
on August 17, 1998. He has been a valuable asset to Crestline Village Water District ever since. 
Mike has always made himself available to the District, day or night.  He has extensive 
knowledge of our water infrastructure. The District will be forever grateful for his knowledge and 
dedication. 
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